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Heller Statement on House Budget Vote
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the House Budget Resolution (H.Con.Res.85) and other budget alternatives.
“In this difficult time for our country, I cannot support massive government spending that doubles the national debt, and increases taxes by more than a trillion dollars on all Americans.  Nor can I support cuts to Medicare and Social Security while Nevadans struggle to make ends meet.  Congress has been complacent with deficit spending for far too long.  We cannot continue to pass federal budgets that are not balanced, run record deficits, and continuously borrows money.  Both party’s need to come to the table and commit to a long-term solution that pays down the national debt and balances the budget,” said Heller.  

Congressman Heller offered an amendment in House Rules Committee that would prevent the tax hike on small businesses and investors within the proposed budget, which is approximately $204 billion over 5 years.  House Democrats would not consider Heller’s amendment in the House Rules Committee.
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